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December 23, 2024 

Hilary Lopez 
Executive Director 
Reno Housing Authority 
1525 East Ninth Street 
Reno, NV  89512 

Dear Ms. Lopez: 

Congress has extended the Moving to Work (MTW) Demonstration for the initial 39 
MTW public housing agencies (PHA) through 2038. 

Pursuant to Section 241 of Title II of the Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2024 (P.L. 
118-122) (Act), your PHA’s current MTW Agreement is hereby modified and extended until the 
end of its 2038 fiscal year.  

Your MTW Agreement shall be modified by the content of the second paragraph of this 
letter upon receipt of this letter by the PHA. If your PHA would instead prefer to conclude its 
MTW participation, please follow the process in Section VIII.D. of the PHA’s MTW 
Agreement.   

Under the Act, other terms of the MTW Agreement may be modified by mutual 
agreement between the PHA and HUD. If your PHA would like to discuss modifications to other 
terms of its MTW Agreement, please contact the MTW Office at mtw-info@hud.gov. 

Throughout the next 14 years of the MTW Demonstration, we look forward to continued 
innovation and partnership in serving low-income households across the country.  

Sincerely, 

Richard J. Monocchio 
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary  
   for Public and Indian Housing 


